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October CSRTA Meeting is Set to Happen!



We are looking forward to getting back together for our annual Fall luncheon for 
Central Square Retired Teachers Association.  We welcome everyone back for 
socialization, seeing old friends, remembering good times when teaching, and 
meeting new friends in retirees from Central Square Schools.


WHEN:  Friday, October 15, 2021


TIME:  Noon


WHERE:  Greenview Country Club, West Monroe, NY


LUNCHEON AND COST:  See other page for specific details


RSVP:  Cassie Richmond by October 7th  with paid reservation sent to Cassie 
via mail.  See other page for specific details.


******************************************************************


CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR RECENT RETIREES!


Mary Asmus

Dorothy Harshberger


Andrew Mullen

Tracy Parzych


Megan Rothrock




FOR YOUR INFO


CSRTA OFFICERS: (in case you have a question)

	 President - Cassie Richmond

	 Vice President - Agnes Wilk

	 Secretary - Lauren Lalley

	 Treasurer - Laura Turner

	 CSTA Rep - Joe Barbera


CSRTA MEETINGS:  (Save the dates)

	 *  Third Friday in May

	 *  Third Friday in October


ADDRESS/EMAIL CHANGES:

If you have a change of address/email, please contact Karen 
Marzynski, newsletter editor, so that our roster can be updated.  
It’s the only way we can keep you informed.


Also, if you are receiving your newsletter via U.S. Mail and you 
have email, it would greatly help our funds to be able to send the 
newsletter by email.  It now costs us 58 cents per newsletter!


In Memorium

Teresa Fielding passed away on May 22, 2021.  She was an 
elementary teacher in the Central Square School District, first at 
Hastings-Mallory and then at the Intermediate School.


Chrystal Cardinali, wife of Paul Cardinali, passed away on April 
27, 2021.  She taught earth science at SUNY Oswego for many 
years.




From our President, Cassie Richmond:


Here is information for the luncheon.  There will be a buffet 
with choices of entrees:  chicken or fish, vegetable, salad, potato 
or rice, and a dessert.  The total cost is $13.00.  Now this is a 
bargain!


There is a catch, however.  The luncheon must be paid in cash.  
That is because Laura Turner is unable to be at the luncheon on 
that day and all monies will go directly to the Country Club.  
CSRTA will pick up the tax and tip which is $3 per person.  
There will be a cash bar.  Water, tea, and coffee will be provided 
for free.  No checks for the lunch that day, just cash.


Special note on dues:  dues will not be collected at this meeting.  
Please send them in check form to Laura Turner at her home 
address.  They are due by December 31st in order for children or 
grandchildren to participate in our Scholarship Program that we 
offer at CSRTA.  The forms for the scholarship are included in 
this newsletter.


Because we will have the advantage of being socially distant for 
seating, masks will not be required when seated at tables.  
However, when picking up food at the buffet line, masks are 
required to keep us all safe around the food.  Those who choose 
to wear masks when seated at tables when not eating, can 
certainly do so.  We are assuming all attendees will be 
vaccinated.


Hope to see you all on Friday, October 15, 2021 at 12:00 noon at 
Greenview Country Club in West Monroe, NY.  

Questions?  Call Cassie @  315-668-8354




RESERVATION  FORM

FOR


FALL 2021 LUNCHEON


Number attending __________


$13.00 per attendee — includes buffet,  dessert, water, tea, 
and coffee.  Cash bar available.


$_________ enclosed for each luncheon


PLEASE MAKE YOUR CHECK OUT TO CSRTA AND 
MAIL TO:  

	 	 	   CASSIE RICHMOND

	 	 	   2037 County Route 12

	 	 	   Central Square, NY  13036


Name(s) of Retiree(s) Attending Luncheon:


___________________________________________________


___________________________________________________


Reservations and payments must be received by October 7 in 
order for the count to be sent in to Greenview Country Club.


Thank you for your reservation and payment.  See you at the 
luncheon!

                     	 	 	 








Sign Up Today for CSRTA

What can you do to support the Central Square Retired Teachers’ Association?


Join the CSRTA (Central Square Retired Teachers’ Association) by filling in the

information below and sending it with a check made payable to CSRTA to:


CSRTA

c/o Laura Turner

7237 Willow Road


North Syracuse, NY  13212


If you are already a member of CSRTA, your dues for 2021-2022 are due by 
December 31, 2021 to be considered for the CSRTA scholarship.  New retiree 

members this year, your first year dues are free.


If you have any questions about dues, please contact Laura Turner, Treasurer, 
at the above address or by phone (315) 427-5847 or email:  

ltmcrider0918@gmail.com

__________________________________________________


Name:  _____________________________________________


Email Address:  _____________________________________


DOB (for Friendly Service use):

MM/DD/ YEAR______________________________________


Enclosed is my $10.00 dues fee:                   $_______________


Scholarship Fund Contribution                     $_______________

   (any amount is appreciated)


                      TOTAL ENCLOSED              $______________

mailto:ltmcrider0918@gmail.com



